
Dear Essay Contributors and Participants

Korean Pavilion, Venice Biennale 2016.

We appreciate your contribution of valuable essays to the catalog for the Korean Pavilion, 

Venice Biennale 2016. The publisher, SPACE Magazine, (http://www.vmspace.com) is editing 

and designing catalog now. We will keep you informed the progress.

The opening of the Korean Pavilion is scheduled at 3pm, May 26. The reception will be held 

from 6pm at the wonderful Querini Stampalia. We invite you to the opening and reception.

As you know, an official invitation card is required for entering the perimeter of Gardini 

during the preview period, May 26 and 27. 

Please let us know your participation at the events with contact information (name, 

workplace, title, phone number) for you and accompanies, which will be submitted to Venice 

Biennale Foundation.

We are confident this will be an exciting event and look forwards to seeing you in Venice.

Best regards,

Da Eun JENOG

On behalf of Curating Team

Korean Pavilion


